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 Raid (R)

FLEA KILLER
PLUS

DOG SPRAY

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:

(S)-Methoprene                            0.25%
Pyrethrins                                0.18%
Piperonyl Butoxide, Technical             0.36%
N-Octylbicycloheptene Dicarboximide       0.60%

REG. NO. 23285
P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING EYE IRRITANT

CAUTION FLAMMABLE

175 mL

GENERAL INFORMATION: Kills adult dog fleas, American dog and
brown dog ticks.  Effectively breaks the flea life cycle and
prevents the growth of the pre-adult stages of the flea.  One
treatment kills adult fleas for up to 7 days and keeps flea eggs
from hatching for 30 days.  Aids in control of flea bite
dermatitis by killing fleas.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Cover animal's eyes
with hand and with a firm fast stroke, spray head, ears and chest
until damp but no soaked.  With fingertips, rub into face around



mouth, nose and eyes.  Then spray the neck, middle and hind
quarters finishing with legs.  Make sure spray thoroughly wets
ticks.  For best results, spray against natural lay of the hair,
rub in well and, following the natural lay of the hair, wipe off
excess with dry cloth and then brush.  Using this technique, the
application of 4 to 7 mL of Raid Flea Killer Plus Dog Spray per
kilogram of body weight will provide effective flea control. 
Repeat only as necessary.  Given the residual control afforded by
Raid Flea Killer Plus, the application of this product once per
month should be adequate.  In exceptional circumstances, where
there is a heavy external source of adult fleas re-infesting the
animal, re-treatment may be increased to once per week.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful
if swallowed.  Avoid contact with eyes.  After using, wash hands
with soap and water.  Do not treat puppies less than 8 weeks old
or nursing females.  Consult veterinarian before using on
pregnant animals.  Do no use on animals under drug or pesticide
treatment.  Do not use on sick animals.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, call physician immediately or Poison
Control Centre.  Drink 1 to 2 glasses of water and induce
vomiting by touching the back of the throat with finger.  Do not
induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  IF IN EYES, flush with plenty of water for 15 minutes. 
Get medical attention if irritation persists.  IF ON SKIN, wash
affected area with soap and water.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Flammable.  Keep away from heat or open
flame.  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap empty container and
place in garbage. 

Questions?  Comments?  Call 800-558-5566 weekdays 9-9 Eastern
Time or write Helen Johnson.
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the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
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